
Martin Luther King 
fought and died for 
your right to vote. 
Now Arnie Adamsen needs your vote for Mayor. 

Dear Friends: 

The way we see it, there is only one candidate for Mayor. 
Arnie Adamsen has stood with us day after day, and year 
after year, as we have worked to keep our communities safe 
and our children filled with a bright future. We are all sup- 
porting Arnie Adamsen. 

Several candidates in this race might be more “flashy”, but 
no one can match the Adamsen record of experience. 
Whenever we have asked for Arnie’s help over the last 12 

years, he has been there for us — and he will continue to 

be there for us — as our Mayor. 

We have worked closely with Arnie on many important 
issues. In fact, when serving on the Council, Arnie Adamsen 

provided the vote we needed to name Highland Avenue in 
honor of the Reverend Martin Luther King. 

Now Las Vegans drive on a street to honor Dr. King every 
day of the year. 

Please join us in voting for Arnie Adamsen for Mayor on 

May 4th. Our community needs him in City Hall to keep 
working for us. 

Sincerely, 
Pictured: 

Rev. Eddie Shields 

Rev. James M. Rogers 
Rev. Willie Davis 

Rev. Jesse Scott 

Rev. McTheron Jones 
Rev. William Johnson, Sr. 

Not pictured: 
Rev. Marion Bennett 

Rev. Jesse L. Wesley 
Rev. N. Whitney 
Rev. Silvestri Rogers 
Elder John Langford 
Rev. Willie Wheaton 

Rev. Tyrone Seals 

Rev. Sam Robinson 

Rev. D. Horn 

Rev. J. Henry 
Rev. I.W. Wilson 
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These community leaders agree 
— Adamsen is their choice on 

election day, Tuesday, May 4th. 

YOU ARE INVITED 
FUN • GAMES • FOOD • RALLY 

Sunday, April 25th • 11 am to 4 pm 
Von’s lot at “H” and Owens 

Join us in supporting 
Arnie Adamsen 

for Mayor 


